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Message:
To the Senate Select Committee on Redistricting:

As a resident of the unincorporated area of Cinco Ranch in Katy, Texas, | disagree with the
redistricting of Katy Cinco Ranch, City of (old)Katy, Fulshear, and other Fort Bend County areas
into District 17 from District 18 in Fort Bend County. We moved to this area in Fort Bend County
20 years ago because of the common interests and infrastructure in the development of this nice
suburban area to live and raise our family.

We are in opposition to being a part of District 17 as an extension of the Harris County area,
as we do not share anything in common with this district with regard to the infrastructure of
utilities, city services, housing, highway development, nor do we want to be. Also, District 17
is HUGE, and doesn't need to expand into Fort Bend County's housing developments and city
municipalities. If we wanted to live in the Harris County area and support the city of Houston
and their interests, we would have moved there, and we did not.

Please reconsider the redistricting of Katy Cinco Ranch, Old Katy, and Fulshear to District 17,
and leave these Fort Bend County city municipalities in District 18. | am concerned about the
repercussions of doing this, as it could eventually result in a mass exit of families and

residents in this area to other communities, well outside of the Houston and west Houston areas.

Regards,

Deanna Clapsaddle
Katy-Cinco Ranch Resident





